
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(COCKSHUT LANE, NETHER LANGWITH) (30MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2025 (1327) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. 

 
 Nottinghamshire County Council is proposing to extend the existing 30mph Speed 

Limit in order to reduce the approach speeds on the entrance to the village and 
outside Whaley Thorns Primary School.  The 30mph Speed Limit will help to improve 
road safety and will assist pedestrians and staff when travelling to and from the 
school. 

 
 A plan showing the extents of the proposed 30mph Speed Limit is attached (Drawing 

Number H/JW/5031/01). 


